

August 6, 2020

Ms. Cyndy Morris Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center 3601 4th Street Lubbock, Texas 79430

Re:

The Ted Nash Long Life Foundation

Dear Ms. Morris:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Ted Nash Long Life Foundation, we would like to invite your institution to submit two new grant applications, in accordance with the attached Grant Application. In addition, since your institution is already receiving a grant from our Foundation, we would recommend that your current grant recipient, Dr. Kendra Rumbaugh, resubmit a grant application for funding as part of this process. Your institution may submit up to a total of three grant applications (one for renewal and two new grants) for funding. The Ted Nash Long Life Foundation is a private foundation, located in Waco, Texas, that intends to fund between \$300,000 to \$400,000 in grants in 2020 and 2021. An explanation of our program and requirements is contained in the attached document. The deadline for submission of the grant applications is October 15, 2020 and we expect to announce the winners of the grants no later than November 15, 2020.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to receiving your applications.

Sincerely yours,

The Ted Nash Long Life Foundation

Daniel A. Palmer, Director

DAP/jku Enclosures

